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SOLOMON IBLANDS
HIGH COMMISSION

23 June 2003 Ref STHC 07/8

Mr John Meint Smith
Brisbane QLD

Fax: (07) 3343 6001

Dear Sir,
Re- Anuha Island- Central Province

1 write to acknowledge with thar’s the receipt of copies of background information
and our subsequent telephone conversation at which you kindly briefed me
concerning the above subject matter.

] am pleased to note of your continucus interest to return to the Solomon Islands and
help our people and country in the rehabilitation and reconstruction programs,
especially on tourism development in the above project.

Meanwhile, &s new to the issue, you may wish to forward to me the complete main
accounts of events in brief sequence , where necessary provide supportive documents,
from beginning to present situation. Also, your recommendations for solution to the
problem.

Thank you and looking forward o hearing from you.

Yours Faithfully

Milner Tozaks
High Commissioner
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